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Headteacher Message

This week’s 
Numeracy 
puzzle…

Last 
week’s 
answer

…

Dear Parent/Carer

We have enjoyed an excellent return from the Half Term break.

Year 11 are continuing to work hard during their GCSE examinations and

our other year groups are now starting to prepare for their end of year

assessments. We have also had a range of enrichment events taking

place including a Year 7 and 8 Reward trip to Colours Restaurant in St

Helens College.

It was a real pleasure to welcome our new Year 7 cohort and their

families into school yesterday for their induction evening. The

attendance was absolutely excellent and I am truly looking forward to

working in partnership with these families from September as they

become part of our school community.

Finally, you should have received an MCAS message from me regarding

our consultation with parents/carers on a change to the school day

timings for the next academic year onwards. The information can also be

found on the school website.

With best wishes for the weekend,



Enrichment at LDA

Monday

Fitness, Sportshall, 3pm, Y7-11

Mathswatch Club, S13, 

Lunchtime, KS3

French Club, F17, Lunchtime, 

KS3

Tuesday

Stem Club, G44D, 3 - 4pm, KS3.

Netball, Muga, 3pm, Y7-10

Boys Football, Astro, 3pm, Y7

Table Tennis, Atrium, 3pm, Y8-10

Eco Club, HB2, Lunchtime, KS3

Wednesday

Time travellers Club, S41, Lunchtime, 
KS3

Boys Football, Astro, 3pm, Y8-10

Y9 Sport, Sportshall, 3pm, Y9

Trampolining, Sportshall, 3pm

Thursday

Girls Football, 
Astro, 3pm, Y7-

11

Mindfulness 
Colouring, F18B, 

Lunchtime.

Friday

Y11 Staff football, 4-5pm, 
Y11

Dodgeball, Sportshall, 
3pm, Y7

Cheerleading, G07, 3-
4pm, KS3.

Basketball

Every Morning, 8 –

8.30am

Sports Hall

All Year groups

Year 10 pupils visited London for 
their science residential before 
half term - after a fun journey 
down south from Huyton with 

Dexter Bear for company of 
course! While in London they 

visited the Natural History 
Museum & The Tower of London. 

Trip lead Ms Fitzsimon says the 
pupils were ‘absolutely amazing’.

Year 10 Science trip






